
 

Bore da Blywddyn Dau, 

First of all I would like to say how amazingly proud I am of you all, you have been working 

very hard. It has been wonderful to see all of the work that you have been doing and to see 

your funny messages. Don’t forget, if you don’t upload your work I am not able to comment 

on it, which is a shame as I love to look at it. 

I hope you have been enjoying the activities that Mr Nocivelli and I have been setting you. 

Some tasks will be more tricky than others, but don’t forget just try your best and don’t give 

up. Think about how we would have done them in school together and what you would 

have used to help you. Mums and Dads will not always know how we do things in the 

classroom so you may need to help them too. Don’t forget our classroom motto ‘Year Two 

always do their best!’ 

It has been very strange being in school without you, everywhere seems so very quiet. But I 

close my eyes and remember all of your voices and laughter, and I keep our class photo 

close by so that I can see all your beautiful smiles. I am keeping my fingers crossed that we 

will be back together soon. 

I have been helping my own children with their homework and making sure that I get a bit 

of exercise every day. It is really important to make sure that we all stay fit and healthy, 

getting plenty of fresh air each day. PE with Joe Wicks has been great fun but you also need 

to exercise outside as well.  

It is difficult being stuck inside all the time, and some of you might be finding spending all 

this time with brothers and sisters difficult. Remember it is so important to be kind to each 

other right now, not just to brothers and sisters, but mums and dads too. They are working 

very hard right now, working from home, taking care of you and helping you with your 

school work. I hope you are helping them by putting your things away and keeping your 

bedroom tidy! Listen to them and remember to say thank you, even for the little things. 

Thank you is a magical phrase that can bring a smile to anyone’s face. 

I am missing you all lots and I hope that we will be back together soon. I know that you will 

keep making me proud, and keep trying your best. I love seeing all the pictures of the 

amazing things that you are doing at home as well as your schoolwork, keep uploading 

them. 

Be good, keep safe, big hugs from me, and be happy! 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=MOWDb2TBYDg 

 

Mrs Beard 
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